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Comments: Removing the Tongass National Forest from the 2001 Roadless rule would be a grave mistake. We

have already destroyed/mismanaged so much of what was once true wilderness. We need to leave what remains

untouched. Instead we should focus our efforts on creating a more regenerative use of our natural resources. We

can do this with millions and millions of acres we currently mis manage.
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